
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that Barnes Farm has again been selected to be used as a 
polling station for the recently announced General Election on Thursday 8th June 2017. 
 
The Governing Bodies of both schools have convened and decided that we have no option 
other than to close to pupils on this day. 
The decision was influenced by the very short notice of the election. This left us with 
insufficient time or resources to organise a solution like the one devised for the local 
elections on Thursday 4th May. 
 
Both schools will now use the day for professional development and training. 
 
We regret any inconvenience caused by this decision and thank you, in advance, for your 
continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Welch     Ross McTaggart 
Headteacher     Headteacher 
Barnes Farm Infant School   Barnes Farm Junior School 
 

 


